From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca on behalf of Chris Miller

To: Christine Fraser-McDonald
Subject: Open Burn Permit request
Date: May 24, 2023 2:03:22 PM
Hi,

I live at 345 Queen Street South in Paisley, Ontario. I just bought this house in 2022 and last summer we put a fire
pit in the backyard and had a fire, and our neighbors behind us told us that we needed a permit to have a campfire.

I went online to get a permit and found out I am in the business section catchment where I am not allowed to obtain
a burn permit.

I am seeking/requesting the posibility of getting an exemption so I can obtain a permit. I also had Fire Chief Steve
Tiernan come and view my fire pit.

My neighbors behind, Albert street I believe, their backyard fire pit (which they are allowed to have) is less than 50
ft away from where mine is.

I have attached some pictures of my backyard so my fire pit can be seen.

Thank you for the time in reading this and look forward to hearing back.
Chris Miller

345 Queen Street South
Paisley, Ontario

This email was sent to you by Chris Miller<
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